
As you celebrate our nation’s independence, 
remember that in the South Dakota portion 
of the Black Hills National Forest, you can 
have campfires ONLY in established campfire 
grates at designated recreation sites.

Before leaving, properly extinguish your
campfire by drowning, stirring, and

feeling to ensure it is cold to the
touch. If it's too hot to touch, 
it's too hot to leave. 

Do not park on dry vegetation or allow trailer 
chains to drag as these actions can start 
wildfires. Fireworks are always prohibited.

You can help my wildlife and ranger friends by 
keeping your camp or picnic site clean and 
packing out all your trash when you leave.

Together we can keep America beautiful and 
prevent unwanted human-caused wildfires.


